
Clearwater to open new Florida office to serve southeast United States 
Bedford, Nova Scotia, June 21  

Clearwater announced today it will open a new sales office in Orlando, Florida to 
service customers in the Southeast United States. 

The new office will open on July 1 and will allow Clearwater to enhance the quality of 
product and service for their current and expanding U.S. client base, according to 
John Risley, president, Clearwater. 

“We’re quite pleased to offer our customers throughout the southeastern United 
States greater access to our sales team, and we think this new office will allow us to 
better meet and improve upon our legacy of quality service and product that our 
customers have come to expect from Clearwater,” said Risley. 

Risley added that the new office is being headed up by Andrew Fisher, sales manager 
Southeast, and Stephanie McGovern, sales manager Southeast.  The office’s location 
and contact information follows: 
  
556 S. Highway 27  
Unit D  
Minneola, Florida  
34755  

Tel: 352-394-4116  
Fax: 352-394-2659  
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Based in Nova Scotia, Canada, Clearwater is one of Canada’s largest vertically 
integrated seafood companies, specializing in lobster, scallops, coldwater shrimp, 
surf clams and crab.  Founded in 1976 by John Risley and Colin MacDonald, the 
company owns eight processing plants in Atlantic Canada and Canada’s largest 
fishing fleet. 

 


